
  

 

June 8 Meeting 
     
    We met with 15 members and 5 visitors—Greg Christ, Andy Eglite, John Jeffers, 

and Rebecca and Leo Schmelzer.  Greg and Andy joined the club  - welcome and 

we’re glad you’re here.  LaVonne informed us of the Minnesota Stamp Show coming 

up in July and the Omaha Stamp Show later in June.  Next month’s program will be 

by Bob Ferguson presenting his virtual images of the colonial stamps of the German, 

Italian, Belgian, Dutch and Danish territories.  The August meeting will be either a 

member buy/sell night or the sale of donated material.  We will decide at the next 

meeting. 

  

The door prizes were won by these folks: 

     John Schultz won a souvenir sheet of the joint US/Canadian issue  

 commemorating the 1606 voyage of Samuel de Champlain.   

     Keith Riese and Rebecca Schmelzer each won a Canadian souvenir sheet showing 

 the flags of the 12 provinces. 

 

Cynthia Carlson showed a collection of postcards from a recent trip highlighted by 

one from Cythiana, Indiana. 

 

Dave Wallman passed around some FDC’s that he had created for the new Standing 

Bear stamp and items from donated material including a check cancelled in England 

with a 2d Machin affixed to the back and cancelled with the check.  No one could 

come up with a reason for the stamp being used. 

 

Mark Sellhorn passed around a wooden Happy New Year postcard sent from the 

Dutch embassy in Washington to friend in the Netherlands and franked with a 2c 

prexie ( Sc. 806). 

 

The meeting was followed by scavenger hunts through tubs of donated stamps to spell 

out LINCOLN and to amass stamps with a Nebraska connection and a quiz of  

guessing the country of foreign stamps. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

O F F I C E R S 
President: 
LaVonne Uffelman (2022) 
Vice President: 
Brad Shay (2022) 
Secretary: 
Mark Sellhorn (2022) 
Treasurer: 
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Board Members: 
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E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

SOUVENIR SHEET 
July 2023 

Lincoln Stamp Club 

Editor’s Note: 
 
I am having serious computer/printer problems and will be getting new  
machines.  In the meanwhile, this is the best my system will do on getting out 
a newsletter to let everyone know what is going on in the club.  I hope to 
have this all figured out by the August edition. 



  

 

LINCOLN STAMP CLUB 
PO BOX  6756 
LINCOLN NE 68506-6756 

Club Notes 
We meet in person at our location, College 
View Adventist Church, 48th and Prescott.  
Please join us in the company of other 
philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 

Meetings 
  

   
■  :  Meeting:  Thursday,  July 13 
 Colonial Stamps of Germany, Italy, Belgium,  
 Denmark and The Netherlands Territories 

By Bob  Ferguson 

 
■  :  Meeting:  Thursday, August 10 
 Sale of donated material 

 

Coming Up 
 

Stamp Collecting Day in October  

 

 


